
Nursery Newsletter Thursday 12th December 2024 

 

Our Golden words- paint colour cut stick 

In RE this week we have been reading and retelling the Christmas Story. We have used pictures 

to retell the story. The children have also enjoyed practicing for our Christmas Nativity play which 

is on Monday 16th December at 9.30am in the school Hall.  

 

Focus text- Dear Santa by Rod Campbell  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sReoE9XkArc  

 

 

Phonics 

This week we have learnt the sound ‘n’ as in net 

 

Can you sound talk these words- n-e-t, n-oa-z (nose), n-e-s-t, n-u-t  

Maths  

In maths this week we have look at Shape, Space and Measure. We have thought about if 

different objects will fit into different sized boxes. Is it too big? Will it fit?  

We also used our positional language knowledge to play parachute games- in out, on top and 

under.  

If you have any photos of your child at special events over Christmas, please send them to us at 

leah.smedley@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Smedley and Miss Stafford.  
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